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PRESS RELEASE 

 
Ethics Commission Invites Ideas From The Public and State and Local Agencies for 

Potential Changes to the Ethics Law 
 

CARSON CITY, NEVADA (February 28, 2022) – On February 16, the Nevada Commission 
on Ethics held a public meeting; the meeting included the following highlights: 
 

• Resolution of Complaint No. 20-007C, In re Steven Morris, City Attorney, City of 
Boulder City. Resolved by Stipulated Consent Order.  

• Discussion of Legislative priorities and agency updates 

• Appointment of Commission Members Kim Wallin, Brian Duffin, and James 
Oscarson to a Legislative Subcommittee to prepare priority legislation requests for 
the 2023 Legislative Session 

 
Commission Chair Kim Wallin encourages Nevadans to share their thoughts on potential 
legislative improvements: “We invite the members of the public and our partners in state 
and local government to submit ideas for enhancing and improving Nevada’s Ethics Law.” 
The Commission will be accepting legislative ideas and feedback through its main email 
ncoe@ethics.nv.gov and in meetings of its Legislative Subcommittee.  
 
The next meeting of Nevada’s Commission on Ethics is March 16, 2022. The meeting will 
include a presentation on what types of government activity and behavior is covered under 
the Nevada Ethics Law and which behavior falls outside the scope of the Commission.  
 
The most recent Ethics decisions can be found on the Commission’s news page: 
https://ethics.nv.gov/News/News-Worthy/  
 

CONTACT 
Ross E. Armstrong 
Executive Director 
Contact: rarmstrong@ethics.nv.gov  
 
MISSION STATEMENT: The Nevada Commission on Ethics strives to enhance the 
public's faith and confidence in government by ensuring that public officers and public 
employees uphold the public trust by committing themselves to avoid conflicts between 
their private interests and their public duties 
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